
From: Sarah Thorne  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 8:06 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: preserve net metering DE 22-060 and NHSaves DE 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear Friends, I am working with a mid-sized business here in Holderness to plan energy efficiency 
upgrades over the next 10 years. As you can imagine, it is very important for a business to have a stable 
regulatory and incentive environment in order to plan ahead for investments. It is vital that net 
metering and NH Saves be sustained and enhanced.These programs help us save on our energy costs 
and reduce peak demand. We will be better able to provide jobs and tax revenues in our community far 
into the future. 
Thank you, 
Sarah Thorne 
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